
 

28 April 2020 
 
 
Attn: Peter Chrisp 
Chief Executive 
New Zealand Trade and Enterprise 
PO Box 2878,  
Wellington, 6140  
New Zealand  
 
 

Dear Mr Chrisp  

Business Case for Open Ocean Finfish Aquaculture  

Please treat this letter as a request under the OIA. 

1. Can you provide a soft copy of the Business Case for Open Ocean Finfish Aquaculture, 
prepared by Envirostrat for NZ Trade and Enterprise (dated February 2020). 

We seek this report in both draft and finalised form, as well as any PowerPoint 
presentations (or similar).  

2. Has the NZTE commissioned or prepared any other reports on salmon farming over 
the last ten years? If yes, we would also appreciate a soft copy of these reports. 

If you have any questions, please let me know as soon as possible.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Wendy McGuinness 
Chief Executive 


